
Human Resources Department 
600 West Fourth Street  
Davenport, Iowa 52801-1030 

Office:  (563) 326-8767 
Fax: (563) 328-3285 
www.scottcountyiowa.com 

Date:  March 30, 2016 

To:  Dee Bruemmer, County Administrator 

From:  Mary J. Thee, Human Resources Director/Asst. County Administrator 

Subject:  County wide uniform costs 

We have previously shared with the Board the costs and individuals associated 
with uniform allowances.  Seventy-eight percent of annual uniform allowances 
result from negotiated collective bargaining agreements.  At the Board’s request 
we have surveyed the departments to determine what if any other costs in the 
last two years have been associated with the purchase of uniforms, that were not 
uniform allowances.  I’ve attached the spreadsheet with the survey results.   
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